
  

 

 

Hello Everyone!       
4ÈÅ 3ÔȢ *ÏÈÎȭÓ ,ÕÔÈÅÒÁÎ ÐÒÅÓÃÈÏÏÌ  
acknowledges your in -kind gift of  
$290.00 donated toward the  
Bowl -A-Thon held on November 7 th  
and November 8 th, 2019.  
The children had a wonderful time!  
Your generosity along with the  
support of our preschool families  
gave us a grand total of $1,586.50 toward our end of the year field 
ÔÒÉÐ ÔÏ ÔÈÅ %ÁÕ #ÌÁÉÒÅ #ÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ -ÕÓÅÕÍȢ  
 

We greatly appreciate your support of the preschool in this man-
ner. Thank you for your contribution.  
 

Warmly, 
Your Preschool Staff  
Mrs. Beth, Miss Courtney, and Mrs. Lambert  
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Church News 

Deadline for Newsletter 

If you would like to submit 

anything for the newsletter 

please make sure to get it to the 

church secretary no later than 

the 23rd of the month .  

Thank You!! 

Please join us for quilting. 
December 10th     1:00-4:00 

St. Johnôs Preschool is cur-

rently accepting registration 

applications for January 2020 

Parents may enroll their children by 

contacting; 

Beth Cullen, (715) 497-2739 ï or  

st.johnspreschool.bloomer@gmail.com 

Classes will be offered to fully potty-

trained 3 yr. old kiddos.  Open enroll-

ment will continue through February 14. 
   Weôd love to have you join us for a fun       

      and exciting school year! 

 Warmly,  Your Preschool Staff, 

  Mrs. Beth, Miss Courtney and Mrs. Lambert 

Library Corner 
òSt. Johnõs Best Kept Secretó 

Here is just a little something to keep in mindé.   

When deciding on donations for memorials, please con-
sider designating your contribution to our library.  We 

are always enriching our collection of books.   

STOP IN SOMETIME!! 

Every Wednesday 
    beginning at 4:45 p.m. 
St. Johnõs opens their doors to ALL 
for fellowship and delicious meals! 
December Main Courses: 
 - Dec. 4: Spaghetti - Dec. 11: Scalloped Potatoes 
 - Dec. 18: Meatballs & Gravy w/mashed potatoes      

Come and ENJOY!! 

WELCA Potluck Lunch  

Will be held on  

December 12 at noon 

Meeting will follow lunch. 

New Auburn Community Choir Concert Schedule: 

Saturday, Dec. 7    St. Johnôs Lutheran, Bloomer  7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 8    St. Judeôs Catholic Church, New Auburn 3:00 p.m.  

Saturday, Dec. 14    New Hope Lutheran Church, Sand Creek 7:00 p.m. 

Sunday, Dec. 15    Faith Baptist Church, Chetek  2:00 p.m.  
 

This Year the choir will be presenting Love Made a Way, 

Created by Mary McDonald and Jay Rouse. 

Directed by Scott Jensen with Pianist Rhonda Swangim 



  

 
P A G E  4  


